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Hello,,
 I’m writing to you with extreme concern for Bolton. I’m sure you are aware that there have been several illegal
truck yards popping up at the outer boarders of Vaughan and Caledon (Bolton specifically). There is a new trucking
yard that seems to be close to opening on the Vaughan side of Albion Vaughan. I can’t begin to tell you how
concerning this is to the residents of Bolton. Albion Vaughan does not have the infrastructure to support hundreds of
trucks travelling daily. There is no way that a tractor trailer can turn in and out of that driveway safely without going
into oncoming traffic. We should not have to fear for our lives everytime we leave our subdivision. We shouldn’t
have to break out into a cold sweat everytime our children leave the house out of fear that a truck will come into
their path in our own backyards. Albion Vaughan is one lane in either direction that backs on to a subdivision where
we live with our children. The truck yard is literally outside the back door of several residents.  Not to mention that
the fill they are using is contaminated and I cant imagine what it is doing to our environment and to our health. Our
community member Carmela Palkowski is delegating at Vaughan council on Tuesday and we are BEGGING you to
listen to her and to help us! This is NOT ok!!!
We appreciate your consideration

Debbie
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